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TO:  Board of Directors 
  Mike Fletcher, Executive Director    
FROM: Nathan Hughes, Technical Manager  
SUBJECT: September 2023 Update 
 
 

• MICC Audio/Visual 
o We are installing the new AV equipment in the MICC. Currently we are working on: 

▪ Finding an AV controller so that users can easily control the TVs for meetings and 
presentations. 

▪ Purchasing speakers for clear room audio.  

• Facility 
o Due to the ongoing issues and discrepancies in getting quotes for the building repairs, we have 

hired a building inspector to generate a document detailing the repairs needed.  
o The chain on the gate snagged the chain link fence causing damage to the gate and chain. We 

were able to fix the chain link, and Metro Access Control was able to repair the chain. 

• MAJCS 
o The MAJCS mobile user group met again to discuss the new MDC interface development.  
o MAJCS will be upgrading the operating system of the servers hosting CAD.  

 
 


